
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 
San Bruno GT Line Rupture Investigation 

Data Response

PG&E Data Request No.: CPUC 205-01
PG&E File Name: SanBrunoGT-LineRupturelnvestigation_DR_CPUC_205-Q01SUP
Request Date: October 11,2011 Requester DR No.:

CPUC (CPSD)Date Sent: October 14, 2011 Requesting Party:
Requester: Michelle Cooke

Question 1
Is it possible to get a list of planned hydrotests, MAOP digs, or any other 
inspections/activities related to gas pipelines that will be occurring within San Mateo 
County over the next six months by Thursday? What is your local government contact 
plan to keep communities abreast of activity in the areas?

Can we also get a list of activities (hydrotests, MAOP digs, inspections, leak 
surveys/patrols, replacements, etc.) related to gas pipelines in San Mateo County over 
the last 10 years? This may not be feasible by Thursday, but at least give me a ballpark 
timing (and it should not be past next week) by Thursday.

Answer 1 - Supplement

PG&E inadvertently did not address one of the questions in its response to 
SanBrunoGT-LineRupturelnvestigation_DR_CPUC_205-Q01 submitted on October 13 
2011. Our response to this question is provided in this Supplement.

PG&E’s plans to keep communities in San Mateo County abreast of activity in the area
are:

• Meet monthly with the Executive Director of City / County Association of
Governments for San Mateo County (C/CAG), Richard Napier. C/CAG member 
agencies include:

Atherton 
Belmont 
Brisbane 
Burlingame 
Colma 
Daly City 
East Palo Alto 
Foster City 
Half Moon Bay 
Hillsborough 
Menlo Park 
Millbrae
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Pacifica
Portola Valley
Redwood City
San Bruno
San Carlos
San Mateo
San Mateo County
South San Francisco
Woodside

• On Oct 4th, PG&E launched a countywide electronic newsletter distributed to all 
elected and department heads. Monthly distribution going forward.

• Meet regularly (monthly in some cases weekly) with individual cities and County. 
We target City Managers, Department of Public Works Directors and their staff to 
provide updates and detailed information on major infrastructure upgrades, large 
construction projects, and city or county concerns. The staff meetings lead to 
updates provided at City Council or Board of Supervisor meetings on an as needed 
basis.

• Communicate to customers in that local area when work is being done via letters 
town hall meetings, and/or phone calls.

• Presentations to San Mateo County CCAG board on topics such as Russell City 
interconnection project planned for November (originally scheduled for October and 
scheduled in November due to CPUC meeting with CCAG board). Other topics to be 
presented in the coming months include first responder training information, the 
Pipeline Safety Enhancement Plan, and Cornerstone

• We have committed and are beginning outreach to cities and County on outage 
communication, to ensure the elected officials and city/town staff is aware of 
outages. Improvements and development include:

■ A list of key local PG&E contacts and phone numbers that will be 
provided to San Mateo communities, perhaps as part of the newsletter

■ An expanded notification list for each city in the event of an outage.
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